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Pope Francis has called the

Synod on Synodality!
This means that everyone who wants
can have a say about the Church of the 21st century!
The Holy Father, Pope Francis, has invited everyone in the world
to participate in the Synod on Synodality!

He wants to hear what each of us has to say about the Church.
EVERYONE is included in the Holy Father’s invitation:
church-goers, non church-goers, the old, the young,
Catholics and non-Catholics.

Look for announcements in your Parish Bulletin, at Sunday Masses,
on Social Media and on the Diocesan website.

Join in, participate,
and let your voice be heard.
Help shape the
Church of the Future
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